Bepartment of Education
Region Il
DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY
Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City

Tel. No.(045) 322-5722; 322-4702/Fax Nos. (045)887-6099;
email add: angeles.city@dep.gov.ph

DIVISION ADVISORY RELF SE@

To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

‘*‘Quias City
CHO o? City ..-;..lmois

From: MA. . VEGA
Officer-in-
Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Forum for PEACE

Date: July 18, 2016

1. Attached is a letter of invite from ACT — Central Luzon, inviting teachers and
teacher-leaders to attend Forum for PEACE on July 19, 2016, from 1:00 to
5:00 P.M. at the Heroes Hall's Amphi Theater, City of San Fernando, Pampanga.

2. Teachers and teacher-leaders who are interested to attend the forum must have
an authority to travel duly approved by the OIC-ASDS and shall be allowed
ON OFFICIAL TIME only.

3. For information and guidance.
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Maimpis, San Fernando City

Greetings of Peace!

It is now more than ever than in the past decades those PCACE efforts take their most opportune
moment. It is eveniually becoming the center stage among other issues and priorities of Pres,
Duterte. The GRP and NDFP negotiators, more than at any other time, feel a high level of mutual
confidence and rust. These are essential towards the attainment of genuine and lasting peaca,

The ACT-Central Luzon, is likewise compelied by a sense of duty and palriotism to take this rare
moment Lo conduct a series of Peace Fora underscoring these bilateral Peace effarts of the GRP
and the NDFP through thelr peace representatives.

With this framework, we are inviting our teachers and teacher-leaders in Central Luzon to this
Forum for PEACE on July 19, 2016 from 1:00 fo 5:00PM at the Herpes Hall's Ampi Theatre in the
City of San Femando, Pampanga. ACT would like o take these peace initiatives to the teachers
and the masses and discuss with them the underlying issues and prospects.

We are requesting, and with your kind assistance, that participants o this sssential activity be
allowed to attend on official time.

Lastly, we are pleased o invite you to join us and give a message relative 1o this peace initiative.

Mabuhav ang Kapayapaan!

Para sa Guro at sa Bavan,

(7

: /aﬂ-
. ROWELL MADULA
AT For PEACE Cheirperson

s

CP No, 08430814313



